
 

See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

 

 

Do you own this product? 

Zelda Light Up Sword 

 

Dates sold: 13 August 2024 – 3 October 2024  

 

 

Why the product is recalled:  The product does not comply with 
the mandatory standards for products containing button/coin batteries. 
The button/coin batteries are not adequately secured and are accessible 
by young children. The product does not include the required warning 
information. 
 
Hazard:  Risk of choking, severe internal burn injuries or death to young 
children if they gain access to the button/coin batteries and swallow them 
or place them inside their body. 
Severe or fatal injuries can happen in 2 hours or less. 
Consumers may be unaware that the product contains button batteries. 

 

1. Stop using the product and keep out of reach of children. 
 

2. Return the sword to your local EB Games store for a full refund. 

 

Ask our staff to find out more about the recall. 

Email: customer.service@ebgames.com.au 

Phone: 07 4800 4084 8am to 4pm Monday to Friday 

 

Purchased from: EB Games and Zing Pop Culture 
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